Discover Why HJ International Graduate School for Peace and Public Leadership
is Right for You

Thomas G. Walsh
November 14, 2024

We are delighted to invite you to the HJI Virtual Open House on Tuesday, November
18 at 7pm ET on the topic, “Discover Why HJI is Right for You”.

Dr. Thomas Walsh, HJI President, will host the event. Mr. Steven Boyd, HJI Dean of



degree. Nina Urbonya, Keisetsu Nakamura, and Shawna Lewis, distinguished HJI

students from the MA in Religious Studies program, will share their experiences at HJI.

Don’t miss this great opportunity to learn about taking a class at HJI in 2025!

Feel free to extend this invitation to family and friends who are interested in learning

more about HJI's programs of study.

We look forward to your participation!

Warm regards,

Steven D. Boyd

Dean of Enrollment Management & Student Life
s.boyd@ hiji,edu

Register Here
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